Meeting Minutes
May 12, 2015
President Thom Wilson called the meeting to order and welcomed our guests.
Officer reports:
President: Led discussion of the recent Beginners Class. Suggestion was it start later in the spring.
Coordinator: No report.
Treasurer: No report. Motion was approved to reimburse Bill for the pegs he purchased.

Secretary: Rick was notin attendance. It was noted that the last meetings minutes were sent to all
members and posted to the web site. A motion to accept was made, seconded and carried.

Communications: Chuck reported the TRPC web site was up to date.

Craven County Recreation and Parks: Mark reported income from the recent beginners kayak class was
disbursed. Of that $240 goes to the Neuse Tar Pamlico River Foundation. $80 was retained by the Parks
& Rec Department and $80 went to the club.

Old Business:

A. Past paddles including the first Coffee paddle, The Brices Creek paddle, the Goose Creek paddle
and the weeklong paddle down the Neuse were all reviewed.

New Business:

Upcoming paddles include the Pamlico Paddle Fest which includes the next club Coffee Paddle on
Saturday morning of the fest, and a birding paddle with a wine tasting to follow. Info can be found on
the web site.

The Huntingdon Disease Awareness Paddle on Sat. 5/30

It was noted that the Cedar Island camping weekend has been cancelled, as has been the Barrier Island
Symposium.

Trip coordinator responsibilities were reviewed. Please remember to require all participants to wear
their PFD. Membership applications should be available to interested non-members (can be printed
from the web site). Also please obtain signed waivers, especially from non-members prior to heading
out on the water.



Safety:

Terry provided and reviewed a hand out from the ACA on Costal Kayak Safety

8:05 PM Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully submitted

Chuck Kimball



